
Statement on Pro-life 
 
Archdiocesan Communications Commission, Port of Spain, January 15, 2005. The 
following pro-life statement was adopted at the Second Session of the Synod of the 
Catholic Church on the afternoon of January 15, 2005. 
 
The Catholic population stands in solidarity with the unborn and all who are threatened 
by the CULTURE OF DEATH. We stand firmly against abortion, euthanasia and all 
other practices that seek to eliminate the fundamental human RIGHT TO LIFE. 
The work of those who propagate the culture of death in our country of Trinidad and 
Tobago as well as in the wider Caribbean communities must be condemned. 
The Catholic Church stands united with all those who oppose the actions of those who 
wish to destroy life through the legalisation of abortion in our Caribbean countries and 
the promotion of other aspects of the culture of death.” 


